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Facility Changes
We have updated security (keycards) for tech office, server room and
wooden doors leading to BMHS cafe.

Sound system for BMHS stage

Hudl camera installed at Ben Flora

Erate
I am working on getting a bid to upgrade our entire backbone of our
network. Majority of the funding will occur via Erate money.

Copiers
We are in the final year of our contract. We will be putting a bid out for
new copiers starting the summer of 2025.


